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Rule Change Extension Notice: 
Reduced Frequency of the Review of the Energy 
Price Limits and the Maximum Reserve Capacity 
Price (RC_2014_05) 

This notice of extension is given under clause 2.5.12 of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules 

(Market Rules). 

Submitter:  Kate Ryan, IMO 

Date submitted: 2 December 2014 

Date of extension: 12 June 2015 

In accordance with clause 2.5.10 of the Market Rules, the IMO has extended the timeframe 

for the publication for the Draft Rule Change Report for the Rule Change Proposal: Reduced 

Frequency of the Review of the Energy Price Limits and the Maximum Reserve Capacity Price 

(RC_2014_05) by a further 141 Business Days until Thursday 31 December 2015.  

Dates for subsequent steps of the rule change process have been adjusted accordingly. 
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If the IMO’s decision is to approve the Rule Change Proposal, the following steps will also 

apply: 

• The Minister considers the Rule Change Proposal and makes a decision regarding the 

proposed Amending Rules. 

• If approved, the Amending Rules commence. 

Please note, these steps will be modified, if required, following the establishment of the rule 

approval body. 

Extended timeline 

The projected timeline for processing this proposal, including the extension is: 

 

 

 
Kate Ryan 
Group Manager, Development and Capacity 
 
12 June 2015 

 

 

Timeline for this Rule Change Proposal 

29 Feb 2016 
Final Rule 

Change Report 
published 

31 Dec 2015 
Draft Rule 

Change Report 
published 


